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PLACE: MEXICO CITY 
 
 
Topic: 
Extension of highway in Panamá Section 2: Santa Cruz-San Carlos, awarded to 
Carso Infraestructura y Construcción and FCC Construcción in consortium 
 
 

Grupo Carso, S.A.B. of C.V. (GCARSO) informs the investing public that once the review 

process of the evaluation commission concluded, the Ministry of Public Works of the 

Republic of Panama awarded -as the best technical and economic proposal- the 

consortium formed by its subsidiary Operadora Cicsa, S.A. de C.V. and FCC 

Construcción, S.A., a contract for the extension to six (6) lanes of “El corredor de las 

Playas (Section 2: Santa Cruz-San Carlos)” in the west province of Panamá. The amount 

totals B $349,994,705 (three hundred and forty nine million nine hundred ninety four 

thousand seven hundred and five balboas) and the start of the work is subject to the 

signing of the corresponding contract. The participation of Operadora Cicsa, S.A. de C.V. 

in the consortium is 49%. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

 

Angélica Piña Garnica     Arturo Spínola García 

Investor Relations      CFO Condumex y CICSA 

T. +52 (55) 1101-2956     T. +52 (55) 5249-8910 

napinag@gcarso.com.mx     aspinola@gcarso.com.mx 

 

 


